
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Attendance figures for the whole school are currently sitting just above national 

figures for the academic year at 95.3%. In each newsletter I will share each 

class’s figures for the two week period – as you can see we are doing very well. 

 

Here are the attendance figures for 10th March – 21st March 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been lovely to see the sun making an appearance this week, Spring is 

definitely in the air! Just a reminder that Parents Evening is next Tuesday. I know 

many of you have already signed up to a slot so it will be great to see you all then. 

 

Comic Relief 

The children have had a fun filled day today joining in with Comic Relief activities. 

The cake sale was a huge success and they all enjoyed the treats at break time. 

Thank you for your donations. 

 

Lumi Nova 

Lumi Nova: Tales of Courage is a digital therapeutic app that helps with the 

symptoms of worries or anxiety for children aged 7-12 years with mild to moderate 

needs, helping them learn skills to self-manage their worries/anxiety in an engaging 

intergalactic adventure game (app). 

 

This app facilitates CBT (including psychoeducation and exposure therapy) 

recommended as a treatment intervention by NICE Anxiety disorders Quality 

standard and the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Psychiatrists clinical 

practice guidelines for the treatment of anxiety disorders. 

 

 
 

 

Easter Service 

We are hoping that many of you and family members can join us for the school’s 

Easter Service at St Chad’s Church on Tuesday 1st April at 9.30am. 

The children will be singing hymns and sharing the Easter story with the 

congregation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 21st March 2025

Dates for 

your diary 

Tuesday 25.03.25. 

Parents Evening 

 

Thursday 27.03.25. 

Anglo/Saxon 

workshop for 

Amethyst and 

Moonstone 

 

National 

Programme for 

Reception and Year 

6 height and weight 

 

Tuesday 01.04.25. 

Easter Service at St 

Chad’s – 9.30am 

 

Friday 04.04.25. 

Break up for Easter 

Holidays 

 

Tuesday 22.04.25. 

Whole school trip to 

Rand Farm  

 

Thursday 24.04.25. 

Swimming starts for 

Year 3, 4, 5, 6 

 

Tuesday 29.04.25. 

Pedestrian Training 

for Emerald Class 

 

Incubator arrives in 

school with 

duck/chick eggs 

 

Monday 05.05.25. 

Bank Holiday 

 

Tuesday 06.05.25. 

Road Safety Trail 

for Amethyst 

 

W/C 12.05.25.  

SATs week for Year 

6 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/qs53/chapter/Quality-statement-2-Psychological-interventions
https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/qs53/chapter/Quality-statement-2-Psychological-interventions
https://www.ranzcp.org/files/resources/college_statements/clinician/cpg/anxiety-cpg.aspx
https://www.ranzcp.org/files/resources/college_statements/clinician/cpg/anxiety-cpg.aspx


Attendance 

Attendance figures for the whole school are currently sitting just above national figures for 

the academic year at 95.3%. In each newsletter I will share each class’s figures for the two 

week period – as you can see we are doing very well. 

 

Here are the attendance figures for 10th March – 21st March:- 

 

Topaz Emerald Amethyst Moonstone 

 
98.3% 

 

 
96.7% 

 
96.5% 

 
98.4% 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Ingamells  

Headteacher 

 
                                                                

 


